
Friday, April 7, 2017 
6 p.m.
Prince George’s Community College
Community Rooms A, B, and C

Going to Prom? Looking for the perfect dress?

The Office of Enrollment Services and Recruitment 
at Prince George’s Community College will be  
distributing FREE prom dresses for the first  
100 lucky ladies to register for our Spring Prom  
and Beyond Open House. 

Take home the perfect dress, and learn more 
about Prince George’s Community College  
and how to prepare for life after high school.

High school seniors only. High school ID is required.  
Parent or Guardian must accompany attendees.  
Items are gently used to new. Dresses may need to be dry cleaned.

Registration required to receive a dress. 
Please RSVP by Saturday, April 1 at 301-546-0864  
or enroll@pgcc.edu for registration. 
Please provide dress size with RSVP.

Say y es to 
the Prom dress!
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